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As an older couple, getting into the Sydney CBD from Clovelly rd is extremely difficult. The 
339 was an excellent service - now useless for us due to cut off times and limited service 
times. The light rail is also useless for us as getting to it is also extremely difficult. 
We just want a regular bus service that will take us to circular Quay without having to 
change buses. We used to go into the city for concerts etc but no longer go as getting there 
is too hard. 


